
 

          CPYC Mooring Accommodations for R19 Regatta    

                                                                June 20 thru June 22nd 

                                                Instructions for All Visiting Boaters 

 

• CPYC Welcomes all visiting regatta participants and is delighted to provide transient 

moorings for the duration of the regatta. 

 

• A total of 14 moorings have been designated for use by regatta participants which are 

located on the west side of the Club as shown on the attached chart. 

 

• The designated moorings have an optic yellow marker attached to the D ring at the 

top of the mooring ball. 

 

• These moorings will not have mooring pennants. Visiting boaters will need to come 

with their own mooring line.  

 

• Any mooring with the marker can be chosen by the visiting participants. Each mooring 

will have a name on the mooring ball, however there are no specific mooring 

assignments. 

 

• The Club will provide launch service to and from the designated mooring area. The 

launch operating hours will be Friday, June 20th: 1-8pm, Saturday and Sunday, June 

21st and 22nd: 9am to 8pm. The “Windjammer” (launch) can be hailed on channel 78. 

 

• If any diViculties or problems arise, please contact the Launch driver on duty on 

channel 78 for assistance. 


